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“The name of the LORD is a strong tower: the righteous runneth into it, and is safe.”” (Proverbs 18:10)
Dear Praying Friends:

The past three months have had surprises, schedule changes and unanticipated expenses. Many of you
already know about my unexpected surgeries for cataracts. That made for some interesting changes in
plans, both for me and for the people who graciously did the necessary driving. Those surgeries were
not in my budget, but God provided for my part of the costs and for new glasses. Only one meeting
was cancelled, and that was because of predicted icy roads that would have made church services
impossible. I am writing this letter on the day | had planned to travel from Lansing, Michigan, to
Greenville, South Carolina, but am delaying a day because of poor road conditions over most of the
route due to a winter storm. There is so much that happens in our lives every day over which we have
no control—but God does. We have such security knowing we are safe in Him.

My current plans are to drive overnight to Fort Pierce, Florida, unload the boxes and luggage, make
some last minute purchases, and then rest. I will return to Haiti on January 10, our Lord willing.

Dr. Bud Steadman, the executive director of Baptist World Mission, and his wife Ruth will be in Haiti
during January. They plan to visit me in Wallondri January 16-21. Please pray that they will have
safety in travel, and for my worker Isaac as he does the driving. My fellow missionaries and | hope to
give the Steadmans a good idea of the various ministries in our area.

I want to work on more reliable sources for purchasing medications in Haiti in the coming months.
Some of what we use is becoming very expensive or difficult to purchase in the United States. The past
year, our supplier in Cap Haitien frequently was out of what we ordered. My hope is to find
medications that are good quality, reasonably priced and readily available.

Praise Greatly improved eyesight!

Projects My house/residence. Estimated cost for completion is $40,000. There will be opportunities
for Americans to help with electrical, plumbing and cabinet work before the project is done.

Prayer | had the opportunity to witness to a man named Paul during a plane trip in November. We
might not ever meet again here, but | am praying he will place his trust in Jesus Christ, and
we will rejoice together before the Father’s throne.

“The rich man’s wealth is his strong city, and as an high wall in his own conceit.”” (Proverbs 18:11)
This verse provides a striking contrast to verse 10. Money is a good tool, but not worthy of our total
confidence, as the financial situation in this country has demonstrated over the past few years. In the
months ahead, may we understand that our God is the only place of security, and may we run to Him
for safety.

In our Lord’s service,

. Crre

Anne Livingston, MD

“For by grace are ye saved through faith; and that not of yourselves: it is the gift of God.” (Ephesians 2:8)
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